
Northern Beaches Council
I wish to make a submission regarding DA number DA 2023/0511 for 337 Lower Plateau Road Bilgola Plateau

I wish to strongly oppose the development application at the above address.
On so many levels the destruction of this large densely vegetated site and the loss of 93 Tree’s including at least 
26 protected trees and some identified as High retention value, is environmental vandalism.
This site contains 2 creeks and is home to an enormous variety on native animals and birdlife some of which are 
already endangered.
Bilgola Plateau has seen enormous loses to its tree canopy and native Bush in recent years and the loss of such a 
significant space would have an enormously detriment affect on the wildlife who live and feed here and use it as 
a corridor.
There are so many reasons why this parcel of land should not be sub divided, This submission needs an 
incredibly in-depth environmental study to truly ascertain its true value and the true effects of destroying it.

From:
Sent: 13/06/2023 12:52:45 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA 2023/0511 337 Lower Plateau Rd Bilgola Platea

Kind Regards,

Skye Beckett
3 Sanctuary ave 
Avalon Beach
N.S.W 2107




